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What a fantastic idea, re-creating past Heritage. Why doesn't someone follow this initiative and re-create the
Sea Urchin stall in a similar vein ?

Yes there will be a host of objections citing " yet another cafe” BUT this follows history ( understanding that it
cant be on the exact location) unlike some of the existing commercial enterprises in the village.

So long as it follows strict planning rules then | support the application.

| agree 100% with another comment where the village needs expanded parking to cope with its popularity.
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